
January 9,z0tz

To: James, Tammy and Tyler Kotowicz

I am writing this letter to officially notify you that the Special School Board Meeting is set for

Thursday, January 19,2OI2 at 6:00 P.M. in the Central Office Boardroom. The purpose of this meeting is

to consider your official parental complaint concerning the validity of drug test results from the

company that the school district has employed to conduct the actual drug tests for the drug testing
program of our student athletes. The meeting will be conducted in executive (closed) session. Any

actiontakenbytheschoolboardwillhappeninopensession. Pleasefeelfreetocall meifyouhaveany
questions concerning this Special School Board Meeting.

Sincerely,

?^"yr,G7<,
Jimmy E. Cox

Waskom ISD Superintendent
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